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Happy New Year!

   Time is ticking...
if you are planning to sell in 2014, give me a call.

As Seen in Lafayette

Photo Cathy Tyson
Lafayette’s finest will have additional motorcycles this year, patrolling

Lafayette’s streets.  Drivers thinking of a rolling stop at the intersection of

Moraga Road and Mt. Diablo Boulevard should think twice.
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Your Village Associates: 

Seated (l-r): Joan Cleveland, Ann Ward, Karen Murphy, Joan Eggers, Margaret Zucker, Patricia Battersby, Linda Ehrich, April Matthews

Middle Row (l-r): Erin Martin, Amy Rose Smith, Linda S. Friedman, Jaime Roder, Judy Schoenrock, Anne Knight, Angie Evans Traxinger, Joan Evans, Clark Thompson, 
Lynda Snell, Carol Stevenson, Marianne Greene, Shannon Conner, Tara Rochlin, Lauren Bjork, Caitlin O’Laskey

Top Row (l-r): Christine Clark, Ashley Battersby, Dexter Honens II, Art Lehman, Terri Bates Walker, Molly Smith, Dan Weil, Altie Schmitt, Charles Levine, Ignacio Vega 

Not Pictured: Susan Zeh Layng, Ben Olsen, Sue Olsen, Ann Sharf, Jeff Snell

Helping both new and long-time neighbors is something 
we take very personally.  Since the turn of the century, 
home buyers and sellers in growing numbers have 
entrusted the team at Village Associates to help shepherd 
them through the complexities of the local housing market.  
As Lamorinda’s leading and most trusted Real Estate firm, 
we thank them for their overwhelming support.

Best wishes to our families, friends and neighbors for a 
happy, healthy and safe 2014.

Thanks for 
Another Year of 
Moving Experiences.

Challenging Job to Decide
Fate of  City Parcels 
... continued from page A1

Expected stakeholders such as the Po-

lice Department, which has an interest

in the 949 Moraga Road site, the city

of Lafayette, which is interested in the

old library building for city offices,

and the Lafayette School District have

been heard from, along with unex-

pected others like a dance group and

Futures Explored, a non-profit for de-

velopmentally disabled adults.  

      

Traffic is already a major concern

along Moraga Road; Planning and

Services Director Niroop Srivatsa

stated there are 20,000 vehicle trips

per day on the arterial.  Task force

volunteers are keenly aware that part

of their charge is to not make it worse.

      

To complicate an ultimate recom-

mendation, both structures – the old

library and the former doctors’ office

across the street – are not ADA-com-

pliant and the library has suspected

lead paint and confirmed asbestos in

the ceiling and baseboards. Lee

opined that, “a bulldozer is cheaper,”

for the 949 Moraga Road building,

adding, “The structure is probably in-

appropriate for a lot of uses.”

      

Another added wrinkle is as of

the Jan. 9 meeting, the city does not

have keys to the old library to allow

volunteers to take a look around.

“Maybe Chief Christensen can break

in for us?” joked one of the partici-

pants.  Tatzin explained it has been a

complicated transition and they

should be getting the keys from Con-

tra Costa County in the near future.

      

Meetings are public and slated

for 7 p.m. on the second and

fourth Thursdays of the month at

the Lafayette city offices, 3675

Mt. Diablo Blvd., in conference

room 240.


